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Our Vision:
Every child has access to an effective, 
measurable and affordable social, emotional 
and physical education.

Our Mission:
To globally empower educators to prioritise, 
support and measure the development of social, 
emotional and physical literacy for our next 
generation of leaders.



We are pleased to announce the release of Life Skills 
GO Version 2023.08.01, which reflects our continuing 
commitment to meet the evolving needs of our 
Schools, Teachers and Students.

This release includes the introduction of getting 
started modules, changes to the prepare for learning 
activity and improved functionality to the classes 
page for school administrators.
 
We strongly encourage your feedback so please 
always feel free to contact us at 
product@lifeskillsgroup.com.au with improvement 
suggestions or ideas.

Release Guide

mailto:product@lifeskillsgroup.com.au


To help new users get started with Life Skills GO quickly and 
assist existing GO schools train incoming staff, we have 
created learning modules for both teachers and administrative 
users. These training modules guide users on how to set up, 
manage and utilise key features of the platform using a simple 
layout that tracks progress of each course. 

Discover the new content under Getting Started in the Header.

This content is also available on demand in our help centre at 
help.lifeskillsgroup.com.au.

New Training modules for Teachers and Admin
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To decrease friction and allow classroom 
teachers to transition the class into readiness to 
learn quickly, we have removed the How are you 
feeling? question from the Prepare for Learning 
activity.

The Prepare for Learning button on the 
dashboard will now instantly load a 
recommended activity for your classroom, 
without the need for teachers to select from our 
range of emotions.

Prepare for Learning Activity 
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To assist users in locating filters and to reduce confusion into applied filters, we have modified our 
filter system to only display applied filters at the top of the page.

We have also modified how these filters are displayed, using larger bolder font to make them more 
visible.

Consolidation of the Filters
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Ease of use Accessibility FrustrationTime Confusion

To give school administrators more control over 
their classes setup on Life Skills GO, the Classes 
section of the school admin dashboard has been 
modified to allow the assignment of teachers to 
classes. This removes the need to view a class 
before adding co-teachers. 

We have also added the ability to create a new 
class and assign staff and students from this area 
as well. 

Updates to the Classes page for School Admin
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● Structural updates are part of an ongoing process to help us provide you with a platform that 
is stable and secure. We routinely update our systems and processes to do the same so that 
our customers get the best service possible.

Other updates

Ease of UseBenefits User Experience FrustrationTime



We look forward to continuing the journey with you, in providing all 

children with the essential social and emotional skills and mental 

wellbeing to thrive in life.

Questions?

Contact us at support@lifeskillsgroup.com.au
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